
Skykomish Success Story 

The small District of Skykomish has been making great strides in their science safety and hazardous 
chemical management. A team of three employees have used all the possible resources to keep 
students and employees safe and follow legal requirements. Our PSWCT Industrial Hygiene Consultant, 
Elizabeth Jakab teamed up with Sue Hamilton from the field team at King Count’s Hazardous Waste 
Management Program to combine on-site consultation with financial support. During the last calendar 
year, the district purchased a new safety shower for the science lab with $600 in support from a King 
County voucher. This fall they received another two vouchers (value of $1200) to purchase and install 
safety equipment and personal protective equipment for Maintenance & Operations Department and 
the Transportation shop. The Hazardous Waste Program also donated a brand new, complete universal 
spill kit to the District. 

Thank you, Kimberly McCullough, (science teacher), Chad Musser (Manager M&O) and Lynne Kelly 
(School Nurse) for your successful teamwork! 


